
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
As the holy month of Ramadan is upon us, we would like to extend our warmest wishes to 
all our students, families, and staff who will be observing this significant time. Ramadan is a 
special period of reflection, community, and spiritual growth, and we acknowledge the 
importance it holds for many in our school community. 
   
At Heron Hall , we are committed to fostering an inclusive and supportive environment 
where all students feel valued and respected. We also want to ensure that every student 
continues to engage fully with their learning during this time. As such, we would like to 
remind families of our expectations regarding participation in the full curriculum, including 
subjects such as Physical Education (PE) and Music. These lessons form an essential part of 
the national curriculum, and we encourage all students to take part as usual. 
 
We appreciate your support in helping us maintain a positive and inclusive learning 
environment for all students. 
 
Once again, we wish you and your family a peaceful and blessed Ramadan. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


